
NOTIFICATION OF NONCANDIDACY 

 

Tom Jacobs, Chairman of the Town of Greenfield, has formally filed a Notification of Noncandidacy with 

the clerk on November 15, 2023, declaring he will not be a candidate for the office of Town Chair in the 

Spring Election on April 4, 2023. 

 

Posted on this 16th day of November, 2022 

Jill Murphy, Town Clerk 


